September 2011

• HARRISVILLE CITY'S NEWSLETTER •

www.cityofharrisville.com



MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS

The Primary Election is September 13th and absentee voting is well underway. While many enjoy the experience of filling out a ballot on Election Day and receiving their "I Voted" sticker, others enjoy the ease and convenience of voting by mail or "absentee".

You may vote by mail for any reason. It's easy and convenient and can be done in just a few minutes. Ballots are available at the City Recorder's office or by completing an application online at http://www.co.weber.ut.us. If you haven't registered to vote there is still time to register for the General Election in November.

Enclosed is a Candidate Information Guide for all the city council candidates. Contact information for each of the candidates can be found on the city website.

There are also four candidates for the North View Fire District Board of Trustees:

Chad R. Allen

801.726.8708 callen@cityofharrisville.com

Robert R. Allen (801)737-0218

Jeffrey R. Grunow

Jeff Grunow has been employed for 10 years at Weber State University as an associate professor. He serves both as faculty and Chair for the Emergency Care & Rescue Department. His principle teaching role includes educating Emergency Medical Technicians and Paramedics. He has been a Nationally Registered paramedic and masters prepared registered nurse for almost 30 years. While his area of expertise is emergency medical service (EMS), he has over 15 years of experience as a volunteer fire fighter. As part of his university responsibilities he actively collaborates with the Ogden and Roy fire/paramedic units. If elected as a Northview Fire District commissioner he will continue to support our excellent initial fire/EMS response status. With an eye

to the future, he would like to initiate discussions to add a 5th inter-agency paramedic unit at Northview to complement those in the Ogden/Roy Fire Departments. An additional paramedic unit could better serve the Northern and Western areas of Weber County.

After 22 years of service, Jeff retired as a Colonel from the US Air Force Reserve as a flight nurse. His military career included two lengthy deployments and provision of nearly 1000 hours in flight care and medical supervision to over 7,000 soldiers. He lives with his wife Jill, a Weber State nursing professor.

Kathleen Hohosh

Hi, my name is Kathleen (Kathy) D. Hohosh; I am married, a mother of 9 children and 19 grandchildren with one on the way. My husband and I moved to Harrisville from Castle Dale, UT a little over 10 years ago. While in Castle Dale I served as Cub Scout District Trainer for Buckhorn District and Section Leader for Utah National Parks Council over 4 counties. I have earned the Den Leader Award, Cub Scouter Award, On My Honor, and the District Award of Merit. After moving to Harrisville I became an alternate on the Harrisville Planning Commission. I have served in various scouting positions in this area and as an FRG (Family Readiness Group) Leader for my daughter's unit.

Currently I serve as a Harrisville Planning Commissioner and I am also active with Harrisville CERT. I am a stay at home grandma where I tend my granddaughter during the day and care for my disabled mother-in-law. I would love to continue to serve the people of Harrisville and feel I could do a great job; therefore I seek your support and vote to elect me to represent Harrisville as a Board Member on the North View Fire District. Thank You!